
June 20 Update-  
 
As we move into summer some coaches will be offering voluntary workouts, specifically MS and 

HS volleyball teams. Please contact coaches (contacts below) to make sure you are on their 
communication list so you get the most updated information. Protocols are in place so we can return to 
the summer training safely and the coaches will share them with you as they set any training dates in 
the near future.  

The Colorado High School Athletics Association, CHSAA, Staff has begun preparation for 
resuming all athletics and activities for the 2020-2021 school year. Return guidelines are being drafted 
with contingency plans to address a potential of resurgence or directed delays. As guidelines are 
published, once they are reviewed and revised throughout the summer, we will keep you informed. You 
can also follow the most up to date information by visiting www.chsaanow.com as CHSAA is posting 
information to the public as it becomes available.  

Currently, CHSAA and Telluride School District are committed to resuming all athletics and 
activities on the scheduled start date for Fall sports but must follow all Federal, State, and Local 
guidelines that are in place. The situation is fluid with changes happening frequently. We understand 
that the fluid nature of the situation is not ideal for planning and that it will require flexibility from our 
teams, coaches, athletes and supporters as we move toward a restart of education-based athletics in 
our state.   

Please be in contact with your Fall coaches if you have not been yet so they can add you to their 
list so you do not miss out on any important communication from your team directly. Their contact 
information is listed below. Telluride Athletics is thankful for your understanding and support as we 
navigate the changing environment. Athletics is a very important part in both the mental and physical 
health of our student-athletes and we must take that into consideration when restarting athletics. The 
safety of our student athletes is, and will continue to be, the number one priority in any decisions and 
guidelines made as we approach the Fall season.  
 
Fall Coach Contact: 
Middle School Girls’ Volleyball- Lorrie Mahoney nola81435@gmail.com 
Middle School Coed Cross Country- Wayne Clark WClark@telluride.k12.co.us 
High School Boys’ Golf- Jeff Arenson jarenson@telluride.k12.co.us 
High School Coed Cross Country- Erin Murray EMurray@telluride.k12.co.us 
High School Girls’ Volleyball- Corinne Cavender cavendec@mail.gvsu.edu 
High School Boys’ Soccer- Ramon Rodriguez RRodriguez@telluride.k12.co.us 
 
If you have any questions during the season please do not hesitate to contact your coaches and/or the 
athletic director: Chris Murray cmurray@telluride.k12.co.us 
  
Chris Murray  
Telluride School District 
Athletic Director/Dean of Students 
970-369-1210 
  

 
 


